
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: October 16, 2019 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       November 20, 2019 Board Meeting 

 

 

Requesting Board approve Fairleigh Dickinson University student, Madison Knox to do 

QUEST Field Experience for 5 days from January 2-January 17, 2020 with Chris Wood at 

Glassboro High School at an agreed upon time between student and teacher. 

 

 

 

 


